Let’s keep our focus on the research
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The researchers are now sequencing genes using second generation technology in the area of
the chromosome where they had their first significant hit. Help keep the focus on finding the
epilepsy genes by donating a blood sample and making a donation to support the research.
Blood is needed from dogs 10+ years old that have never had a seizure to serve as controls
and from affected dogs! Ifyou own an Aussie that has idiopathic epilepsy please send in a
blood sample on your affected dog for Dr. Patterson’s research at the University of Minnesota.

Focus on the research. Samples are needed from Affected dogs! In Memory of Cali, a
shelter dog with epilepsy who was adopted and loved by her forever family until cluster
seizures took her away.

Toby’s Foundation - Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!

For information on submitting blood samples: www .tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm
Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm
Mail donations to:

Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is taxdeductible to the extent allowed by law.
Please check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www .tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org or call 949-455-7842
Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” newsletter.
Visit us on facebook at www.facebook.com/tobysfoundation Please support us by becoming a fan!



